Franklin PTO November 11, 2019

Present: Lisa Sieracki, Cheryl Wolf, Anna Kolb, Greg Lundin, Carrie Bardwell, Karl Hehl, Amy Roubal

Previous Minutes

Approval of Previous Month's Minutes

Treasurer Report

We need to find out about the box tops check from last year.

Old Business

Milk Moola ended their program.

Superintendent's Parent Advisory Committee

We haven't heard anything about this yet. Please complete the survey for the New Superintendent Search.

Sunshine Events

We had a few events. Karl will take care of Sunshine for this month. We could use a parent to take care of Sunshine Events.

IB Update

Jen Burgraff has a scheduling conflict. The IB Re-auth is starting with reviewing policies and working with the Admin Intern on this process.

Book Fair

With Scholastic we had our highest sale this year since our last six sales. \$616.43 was our profit, between our give away books. Library books, and teacher books. Not all the teachers submitted a wish list. We did have some theft this year of trinkets so this will need to be something to consider next time.

Recruiting Parent Help

We need more parents to help with the Parent Network. Discussion of how we can get more parents to participate.

Requests

PBIS Raffle Items, three different subcommittees. This is a large grant request that is higher than we have typically approved. More information is requested. Three ideas of outcomes associated with the grant from each committee would be needed for approval.

House 7-2 for Fleece blankets for the Homeless

Motion approved.

Box Tops

Box Tops for Education are going digital and there are still some Box Tops on products that can be sent in. Please download the Box Tops for Education App onto your smart phone and choose Franklin Middle School as the recipient of your box tops. When you purchase products that have the electronic box tops, you then scan your receipt within two weeks and the earnings will be credited to the school If you don't have a smart phone and ability to do this, receipts can be turned in and Student Council can scan in receipts during their meetings. Please continue to drop off your receipts to the Box Tops bin located at the Welcome Desk.

Upcoming School Events

November 15: Early Release

November 28: Thanksgiving

December 10: 7-8 Band Concert

December – January Winter Recess

March 7: Polar Plunge TBD

February 24: Pizza Ranch Fundraiser in Ashwaubenon. We will need volunteers for this.

May 5: Community Project Night

June 9: 8th Grade Party: Check the date and if we want Rob from Green Bay Photobox is booked.

Next Meeting

Monday, December 9, 2019 6:30 p.m.

Meeting adjourned

Respectfully submitted, Carrie Bardwell